
 

For my submission in objection to the proposed SSD 10376 development application 
I simply refer you to the below photograph.  All of the north facing windows you see 
in the photograph at Princeton Apartments (and more) will be entirely blocked out by 
this development.  This is an absolute disgrace. 

 


